Subject: Launch of the New Sensory Processing Difficulties Website and Training Workshops

Dear Colleague,

I am pleased to announce the launch of the Sensory Processing Difficulties website and training workshops. 

The site is available to anyone as a supporting resource and the training events are available to anyone who has a Lincolnshire GP. It includes information how we process sensory information and its  effect on how we are able to participate in everyday tasks and activities;  for example this can mean problems paying attention in class or problems coping with things like going to the dentist etc. It helps to identify sensory stimuli and provides advice on managing challenges in everyday life and includes guidance on techniques that can help to families to understand and support children with sensory differences.

In addition there is an Eventbrite link to book on a two hour long Zoom workshop with a Behavioural Specialist. The workshop is intended for parents, carers and professionals who support CYP with sensory differences and is limited to families registered with a Lincolnshire GP. We will be promoting the programme across social media, the local offer, schools and through the usual channels

Please disseminate the attached flyer across your teams or click on the link below for more information.

https://www.lincolnshirechildrenstherapyservices.nhs.uk/neurodevelopmental-difficulties/sensory-processing-difficulties 

Russell Outen-Coe
Designated Clinical Officer for Children and Young People with Special Educational Needs and Disability
NHS Lincolnshire CCG


N.B. It’s also worth noting that the Teachers’ Handbook of SEND (Nasen) has a section on supporting children with sensory processing disorders, starting on page 49. Teacher Handbook: SEND | Whole School SEND

